Janel Lemanske

From: Glory Dohearty <gloryquilt@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2019 7:43 AM

To: City Hall Clerk

Subject: Behavioral health hospital

Good morning. I’'m a nurse practitioner residing near 68 and Lincoln. | do not think that the proposed west allis location
for the mental hospital is appropriate for several reasons.

Many of the mental health patients have other physical comorbidities. | see the need for this hospital to be adjacent to
or very near a hospital to address emergent needs. | have experienced the need for patients at the current count facility
to be emergently transferred to the ER.

Also, | do not agree with a mental health ER being associated with the proposed hospital. The amount of sirens with the
near by fire department is already excessive , horns honking , traffics lights being delayed as the emergency vehicles
make their way. This would only be greatly interested. We already bear the effects of the mental health facility on 67
and Beloit with many emergency calls to that facility.

Gloria dohearty
414-333-7279

Sent from my iPhone



